
TOWN OF COLCHESTER 
COLCHESTER CONSERVATION COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

At the regular meeting of the Colchester Conservation Commission held on Wednesday, October 14, 
2020, the following action was taken: 

A. W2020-3056- 155 Prospect Hill Road, Zizis Alevras- Applicant/ Owner, Assessor’s 
Map 05-10 Lot 016-003, proposed new driveway and SFR on existing lot. 
 
     -Approved 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Falk von Plachecki, Chairman 


